Plymouth Environmental Advisory Board
August 16, 2022

Start time 7:04 pm via Zoom

Attendance: Bill Sabey, Andy Katronick, Ben Deatrich, Mike Cacciapalle, Andrew Conboy
Staff in Attendance: Lynne Viscio (Township Council)

Members Absent: Eunice Franklin-Becker, Carolyn Nickels

Staff Absent: Rick Carbo (Buildings & Grounds Director)

1.) Pledge of Allegiance
2.) July 2022 Minutes — Motion to approve: Andy, 2nd: Bill
3). Welcome and introduction of new EAB member: Andrew Conboy

4.) Plastic Bag Ordinance Discussion — New item posted on the Township website and Facebook
page. The business communication was drafted and reviewed by Board. A cover letter to
accompany the residential communication when sending to apartment building companies will
be prepared and a QR code will be added. To date, 108 responses have been received on the
resident survey. The EAB will present an update to Council at the Workshop meeting on
9/6/2022.

5.) Grant Funding Budget Request — The EAB sent a request for 2023 grant funding and will
present it to Council at the next Workshop meeting.

6.) Tree Planting Update — Fall tree order due 9/16/2022. Ordered trees would arrive the
weekend of 11/19. The EAB will coordinate with Rick Carbo. Based on a recent assessment, 18
of 20 trees planted in the Township this year are thriving.

Next Meeting: Tues, Sept 20, 2022 at 7pm — location TBD
Meeting adjourned at 8:08pm. Motion to close: Ben; 2nd: Bill



